
 

 
Ann McNeary from United Way is retiring at the end of July. Thanks, Ann for all your help with 
READI. Hope to see you at one of our projects. 
 
 River Food Pantry for June had 10 volunteers for a total of 32 hours. 
 Babies & Beyond in June had 4 volunteers for a total of 61 hours. 
 Gilda’s Club Backyard BBQ on Thursday, June 12 had 7 volunteers for a total of 32 hours. 
 Madison Symphony Orchestra – Symphony at Sunset on Tuesday, June 17 had 1 volunteer 

for a total of 4.0 hours. 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, June 19 had 8 volunteers for a total of 16 hours. 
 NewBridge mailing project on Tuesday, June 30 had 3 volunteers for a total of 14 hours.  
 
 
Online Sign Up Projects: 
 If you volunteered for Concerts on the Square (various dates), let Steve Stocker know your 

hours (608-445-6276 or steve.stocker.53590@gmail.com) 
 
 
Volunteers needed (See Upcoming Project List for detail): 
 Gildas Club Red Doors Golf Outing on Monday, August 18 – need 8 volunteers. 
 United Way Day of Caring on Tuesday, August 19 – need 8 volunteers. 
 Iron Man Goodie Bag Assembly on Wednesday, September 3 – need 40 volunteers. 
 
New Projects (see Upcoming Project List for Details) 
 Badger Honor Flight – Welcome Home Event on 2 dates:  Saturday, September 6 and 

Saturday, October 11 
 UW Wisconsin Department of Human Oncology – Badger Challenge on Sunday, September 

21 – need 10 volunteers 
 
Hold the Date 
 Children’s Holiday Party on Thursday, December 18. 
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED 
 
REMINDER:  PLEASE CONTACT THE COORDINATOR ON THE ATTACHED UPCOMING 
PROJECT LIST FOR AUGUST, SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER IF YOU WANT TO VOLUNTEER. 
WE NEED TO KNOW HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE AT EACH PROJECT.  
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